
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/31/2014 8:14:51 AM
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Tyrrell, Denise

(denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov); Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: A Message from Ed Halpin: 1X19 Update

From: DCPP Communications 
Sent: Monday, March 31,2014 7:50 AM 
To: Officers - Ail 
Cc: Haipin, Ed
Subject: A Message from Ed Haipin: 1X19 Update

PG&E Officers;

After parallel with the grid early Thursday morning, Diablo Canyon Operators continued to 
safely ramp Unit 1 to 100 percent power, which was achieved at 0438 on Saturday morning. 
Both Units are now at full power.

This will be the final communication related to 1X19. If you have any questions or concerns, 
you are welcome to reach out to me at your convenience. The team at Diablo Canyon greatly 
appreciates your support.

Thank you,

Ed
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